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 AKOASE GOLD PROJECT OUTSTANDING PAYMENT - UPDATE 

 

Viking Mines Limited (ASX: VKA) (Viking or the Company) provides the following update 
relating to the outstanding payments from Akoase Resources Ltd (Purchaser) from the sale 
of the Akoase Gold Project. 

As announced to the market previously, the Company has not received the USD$3 million 
payment from the Purchaser, originally due to be paid by 31 December 2017. 

Following consideration of its options regarding this matter, the Company has instructed its 
Ghanaian lawyers to file and serve proceedings on the Purchaser and the guarantors to 
recover the outstanding money due to it. The Company has, today, received confirmation 
that a statement of claim has been filed in the High Court (Commercial Division) in Ghana. 
The statement of claim will be served in due course. 

The Company will ensure that the market is informed of any material information relating to 
this matter as it progresses. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Dean Jagger 

Company Secretary 
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